
Ubora Class - Miss Newstead Reception: Summer 1

What’s coming up?
Monday 27th May – Friday 31st  May- May 

Half term
Friday 14th June - Day of welcome

Wednesday 19th June  (reserve date 
Wednesday 26th June) - Sports Morning

Friday 5th June - Tennis taster day

Phonics This half term we have been revising our digraphs and trigraphs. We 
have practiced ‘chunking’ in order to read longer words. We continue to work 
on our ‘whisper blending’ in order to build our automatic word reading. Check 
reading records for our latest tricky words.

English: This term we have been focusing on the story jack and jelly bean stalk. 
The children have loved sharing their ideas and predictions of what they think 

happens in the story. They have completed lots of fantastic writing about our story 
using their phonics knowledge to support segmenting.

Reminders:
Please ensure all clothing, including shoes are labelled. Library books get changed every Friday. 
Please send in your child’s reading record pack everyday, so that we can keep you up to date with guided reading in Ubora Class.

Don't forget to send your child in school clothes on Mondays as we are getting changed for P.E. going forward.

Curriculum news

Ubora class have been busy 
with their expressive arts and 

design by painting flowers 
through observation as well as 

making our own jelly bean 
stalks. 

Mastering number: This half term we have 
been diving into composition of number and 
looking at how to make ten. We have also 
been exploring our number bonds to ten.

Thank you for continuing to 
add your learning from 

home onto Tapestry during 
your child’s focus child 
week. We have loves 

sharing these on a Friday!


